
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

March 21, 2002 

 

 

Mr. Anthony Zielinski 

Council Administration Manager 

Milwaukee Common Council 

City Hall, Room 205 

200 E. Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

RE:  "Title Only" Grant 

 Resolutions 

 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 

This is to provide you with background information on the grant resolutions 

that the Health Department would like to be introduced:  

 

Early Child Care Grant  - This is new funding provided by the U.S. 

Department of health and Human Services.  The program will help assure 

the health and safety of children who attend group daycare programs.   

There will be additions to the Positions Ordinance as part of this file.  

 

STD/HIV Prevention Training Grant – Funded by the Centers for Disease 

Control through the Cincinnati Health Department,   this is continuation 

funding.  The Health Department’s Sexually Transmitted Disease/HIV 

Program and staff will serve as a model training center for students and 

professionals enrolled in the STD/HIV Prevention Training Center in 

Cincinnati.   

 

As always, thank you for your consideration of these “title only” resolutions. 

The files will be filled as soon as possible.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  

 

Attachments 

 


